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NEWSLETTER

February 11, 2022
Principal’s Report
     Runnells Elementary students and staff have been working so diligently each day. It is amazing how much consistency with in-person learning, and regular student attendance can really make a difference in a child’s education. The other important part in a child’s education is the relationship between the school and each parent. When we all work together, our students will benefit with their education, but also by building a respectful, hardworking, and positive child, 
     Parent teacher conferences will be on Tuesday, March 8th and Thursday, March 10th. Please plan on attending your child’s conference, in-person or via phone. We want our students to know that parents and teachers are working together. Our students will then understand that they have a team behind them to support their education.
Have a great February! 

The Runnells Way is the RAMS Way…

Respectful
Acts Responsibly

Motivated Learner

Safety

Mike Nicodemus
Report Cards

     Teachers will send home report cards on Friday, March 4th. Please look for your child’s report card on this date. If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher.

Spring Conferences
     Spring Conferences will be on March 8th and March 10th. Teachers will be contacting you to set up times for your child’s conference.
Important Dates

February 14- Valentine’s Day Party

March 4- Report Cards sent home

March 8 and 10- Parent/Teacher Conferences

March 11- No School

March 14-18- Spring Break

Reading Data

Our students have improved their reading scores from the fall testing window to the winter testing window. Below are the scores for our school. Great job to our teachers, staff, and students. Keep up the great work!

CBMr- Grades 1-5
Fall- 66

Winter- 69

aReading- Grades 2-5
Fall- 73

Winter- 76
Valentine’s Day Parties

Please understand we want our community/parents in the building. We have relaxed our restrictions with visitors to the building. Parents can volunteer to help teachers/students during the school day. At this time, we will still hold off on having a whole group of parents in our building for Valentine’s Day parties. Parties will be only for students and staff this year. We hope next year things will be different. Please understand we are still working to keep our students and staff safe here at Runnells Elementary. We appreciate your understanding. 

PTA- Dates to Remember
 
February 17th- PTA Meeting in the Library at 6:30PM
March 26th- Runnells PTA Spring Auction at Baqara in Runnells

